
TOWN OF COLEBROOK 

 

Notice is hereby given that a signed copy of the Collective Bargaining Agreement Between the 

Committee for Shared Services and The Shared Services Teachers’ Association dated 2021 

through 2024 has been filed with the Town Clerk and is available for public inspection during 

regular office hours as well as well as on the Town of Colebrook’s website at 

www.townofcolebrook.org.   

 

Dated at Colebrook, Connecticut this 24th day of May, 2021 

Debra L. McKeon, MCTC 

 
  

http://www.townofcolebrook.org/

